
2017-2018 Year-End Committee Report 

Committee:   Budget and Planning 

Charge: 
collaborates with administrative offices to ensure that budget and planning for the 

University are aligned with academic values and faculty interests. 

Chair: Bobby J Calder 

# of Meetings:  2 

 

Completed Business and/or Accomplishments 

Followed up on discussions with the Administration about involving the Senate in the ongoing 

University planning process. Due to having a new Provost the discussions are ongoing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unfinished/Continuing Business  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

New Business for Next Year 

 

 

 

 


